
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 12/19/2011 8:22:16 AM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc: Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: Burlingame followup

Got it. Thank you

Michelle

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2011 12:26 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle________
Cc: | Redacted |
Subject: Burlingame followup

Michelle

Apparently this DR was already sent to you, but I wanted to make sure you realized that it was in 
response to your request to Kevin after our Burlingame meeting. You asked him to write down what he 
said about PG&E's approach to Aldyl-A.

We are still working on a better Aldyl-A "fact sheet" or some kind of document that outlines the story for 
PG&E. I hope we can have a document in January.

Feel free to contact either Kevin or me on this.

Thanks

Laura
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